
7th Grade Summer Reading 2020-2021: 
 
Incoming 7th Grade Students should read at least ​three​ books over the course of the summer.  One 
of the books students are asked to read is the novel ​Soar​ by Joan Bauer: 

 
Students may read either an electronic or paper copy; however, it is easier to refer back to the story 
with a paper edition when we discuss in September.  Many 8th graders may still have a copy you may 
borrow. 
 
The other two summer reading books should be at your reading level and books you have not 
previously read.  Use a notebook to list the titles, authors, and occasional summaries about the 
characters, setting, and plot of the stories to help you remember.  We will discuss other aspects in the 
fall. 
 
You may contact me during the summer at ​cbronson@hfsgb.org​. I will check it periodically and 
respond within a few days. 
Looking forward to having you in class in the fall! 
Mrs. Cindy Bronson 
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